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Hi Mike,

Regretfully, I need to request an extension of a month to complete the work at 860 Ridgefield Road.

I had to unexpectedly go to Europe for a family emergency and had to put items on hold here, then I got sick with a
bad case of bronchitis so could not fly back. I returned this week.

The Septic is being installed mid next week and will take 5-7 business days.

After that I will have the plantings done.  I am in the process of finding a new landscaper as my current person had a
heart attack recently, and is not physically able to do the work.

If I can request the extension, it should all be completed before November 15, 2022.

What do I need to do to action that?  I will also call you tomorrow.

Deanne
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